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June 25, 2012 IR o

Steve Austin ae
Navajo Environmental Protection Agency
P.O. Box 1999

Shiprock, New Mexico 87420

RE: Enterprise Products Company Gallegos Well Tie Line #90898, Gallegos #2 Site
investigation Workplan

Dear Mr. Austin:

On behalf of Enterprise Products Company (Enterprise), Animas Environmental Services, LLC
(AES) is pleased to submit one copy of the Site Investigation Workplan for the Gallegos Well Tie
Line #90898, Gallegos #2 pipeline release located in San Juan County, New Mexico. AES will
proceed immediately with the proposed field work upon approval from the Navajo Nation
Environmental Protection Agency.

If you have any questions regarding AES’ qualifications or the contents of the workplan, please
do not hesitate to contact Ross Kennemer or Tami Ross at (505) 564-2281.

Sincerely,

Soi O A

Tami C. Ross, CHMM
Project Manager

Enclosure: Site Investigation Workplan

Cc: Mr. Brandon Powell
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Mr. Aaron Daitey

Enterprise Products Company
614 Reilly Avenue
Farmington, NM 87401

Mr. Glen von Gonten

New Mexico Qil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505




Gutieens (Nere Ta .Jc 9088

July 3, 2012 e ey SN
L AN ) ] .
S A . ﬁ)‘& bﬂ\qql’l SK‘F\‘i(‘k‘S. LLC
teve Austin wiir e ey 27 ‘
Navajo Environmental Protection Agency:« + -~ ~ = = - www animasenvironmental com
P.O. Box 1999 OZ4 E. Comancre
Shiprock, New Mexico 87420 Farmington. N 87401

505564226

. . . Durznao, Colorado

RE: Enterprise Products Company Gallegos Well Tie Line #90898, G40 BT
Gallegos #2 Site Investigation Notification

Dear Mr. Austin:

This letter serves as project notification that Animas Environmental Services, LLC (AES) has
scheduled the site investigation at the above referenced site. The monitoring and sampling
activities have been scheduled for July 6, 2012.

If you have any questions regarding the scheduled site work, please do not hesitate to contact
me at (505) 564-2281.

Sincerely,

i fops

Tami C. Ross, CHMM
Project Manager

S:\Animas 2000\2012 Projects\Enterprise\Gallegos Well Tie Line 90898 - Gallegos #2\GC\gcNMOCD Notification
070312.docx

Cc: Mr. Brandon Powell
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Mr. Aaron Dailey

Enterprise Products Company
614 Reilly Avenue
Farmington, NM 87401

Mr. Glen von Gonten

New Mexico Qil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505



